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COMMITTEEE MEMBERS  
 
 

Branch Chair: Matthew Kerse 
Branch Manager/Secretary: Sam Elliotte 
Branch Treasurer: Andrew Rabbidge 

Meetings held 2017 -2018  
(list by dates) 
 
 
 

• Special meeting – 6th November 2018: 
Nick Stillwell ASaTS presentation 
 

• Branch meeting – 2nd April 2019: 
Case-study night. Each survey firm presented a case-study of a 
recent job with challenging/interesting aspects and outcomes. 

 

• Annual General Meeting – 30th July 2019: 
Branch AGM 

 

Branch financial details if 
relevant to your Branch 
(turnover, profit etc)  

The branch again made a humble profit on the back of limited 
expenditure. Going forward we look to better utilise our finances to 
improve our meetings, events and interactions with other professional 
streams. 

What was the key focus for 
your branch in 2018-2019?  

Branch meetings were not as regular as intended however a focus on 
quality over quantity has been adopted in recent years. In the last two 
years we have focussed on increasing member benefit from our branch 
interactions. We are also looking to increase interactions with other 
professional streams in our industry  

What will be your focus for 
2019-2020?  
 

To continue to improve involvement and benefit for our branch 
members going forward. Ways of achieving this have been discussed and  
implemented going forward are detailed below: 
 

• Holding ‘Case-Study” nights 

• Incorporating national office CPD webinars into specific branch 
meetings 

• Coordinating with other professional streams in the area (ENZ , 
NZPI) 

• Utilising guest speakers more often 
 

  

 


